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Members: 

SAF Meeting Notes @5:30pm

 

    Thanking ASP for dinner 

    Reviewing of last month’s meeting 

    Mr. Balchunas giving a speech about SAC meeting goals! 

o  Holiday show at Deerfield High School December 19, 2018 

o Thanking the SAC for motioning to purchase the plaque for Riverglades. It will be 

presented to them January 23rd  along with a banner and a song for the kids. 

o Board updates on safety- Starting in January, we will be going straight into a 

code red during our monthly drills. The students will no longer get a code yellow 

warning. 

o Mr.B reiterates/ensures that phone calls will be made (via parent link) for Code 

red/yellow drills happening as well as letters. 

    Parents may contact school if unsure or if they do not receive the Parent 

Link. 

    Mr. B Requesting Accountability funds 

o Motion requested for lanyards, protective covers, and ID cards from Lifetouch 

with use of approximately. $500. 

o Kara Simms -motioned 

o Barri Kluft- seconded 

o All in favor; none opposed. 

o Students will start to see consequences for losing lanyards. 

        Next Meeting 

o January 23th, at 5:30 PM 
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